
Out-of-District Student Transfer Guidelines
2023-2024

Indiana Code 20-26-11-32 requires school districts to determine the
capacity to accept out-of-district transfer students on an annual basis. To
comply with this legislation, Southwestern Consolidated School District of
Shelby County:

➢ will accept an unlimited number of out-of-district transfer
applications for students entering preschool through grade 12
for the 2023-2024 school year until the end of the day on the
spring count day (which is usually at the beginning of February);

➢ will continue to accept all applications from out-of-district
transfer students entering any grade who were accepted and
attended Southwestern during the 2023-2024 school year, their
siblings, and employees’ children, as permitted by law.


